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Date: 08/30/02       To: All Robbjack Customers 

Toxic Chemical Notification Letter 

Dear Customer; 

This letter is to inform you that a product that we sell you, Solid Carbide Cutting Tools, PCD cutting Tools 
and Precision Ground Carbide Blanks, contains a chemical subject to section 313 of the Emergency 
Planning and Community Right-To-Know Act (EPCRA). We are required to notify you of the presence of 
this chemical in the product under EPCRA section 313. This law requires certain industrial facilities to 
report on annual emissions and other waste management of specified EPCRA section 313 chemical 
categories. Our product contains: 

Cobalt, Chemical Abstract Service (CAS) Registry Number 7440-48-4, 6.0 to 15%   

If you are unsure whether you are subject to the reporting requirements of EPCRA section 313, or need 
more information, call EPA’S EPCRA Hotline at (800) 424-9346 or (703) 412-9877. Your other suppliers 
should also be notifying you about EPCRA section 313 chemicals in the mixtures and other trade name 
products they sell to you. 

Finally, please note that if you repackage or otherwise redistribute this product to industrial customers, a 
notice similar to this one must be sent to those customers. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robbjack Corporation 


